Embassy of the United States of America

The Ambassador | Guatemala
March 30, 2010

Mr. Howard Cash

President and Chief Executive Officer
Gene Codes Corporation

775 Technology Drive, Suite 100A
Ann Arbor, MI 48108

Dear Mr. Cash:

In the summer of 2008 your company helped the FAFG in Guatemala
take an enormous leap forward in its humanitarian forensic work through the
use of your software, M-FISys, which is designed to facilitate large-scale
human identification. Since that time you and your staff have continued to
provide technical and software support to further the mission of identifying and
returning missing loved ones to their families.

FAFG informed me that M-FISys software served as the cornerstone of
the first scientific publication emanating from FAFG’s DNA laboratory. This
is truly a historic milestone and achievement for science in Guatemala.

It is my understanding that representatives from your company will
continue supporting the FAFG through participation on the FAFG DNA
Advisory Board through 2010. This work with the FAFG is of great importance
to the families of the victims of Guatemala’s 36-year internal conflict.

On behalf of the United States Embassy, I would like to thank Gene
Codes for your dedicated work and support to the FAFG in this most important
endeavor.

Sincerely,
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Stephen G. McFarland




